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PHL Embassy in Dhaka Pushes for Cultural Activities 
with Bangladesh’s Department of Public Libraries 
 

10 January 2018, DHAKA — The Philippine 
Embassy in Dhaka—represented by Third 
Secretary and Vice Consul Ms. LV I. De 
Guzman, and Attaché Ms. Cathrinne 
Dimaranan-Gamo—met with Director Abdullahn 
Harun Pasha of Bangladesh’s Department of 
Public Libraries  on 10 January 2018. Topics 
discussed include possible exchanges, visits 
and trainings between the Philippines and 
Bangladesh in the area of library science, and 
collaborative activities between the Embassy 
and the Department of Public Libraries, 
particularly activities that are part of the 
Embassy’s cultural diplomacy program for 2018. 

 The Philippine Embassy will hold a special 
screening of the Filipino film “Bomba” on 19 
January at the Shawkat Osman Theater. 
“Bomba” is the only Southeast Asian film that 
will compete at the Asian Competition category 

of the 2018 Dhaka International Film Festival. END 


